
 

 

Next steps 
 

Before we conclude, allow me to express my gratitude once again to our 
speakers, as well as to the media partners who are supporting us in this 
project: VaccinesToday and TrendSanità-Policy and procurement in 
healthcare. A special thanks goes out to all our colleagues who have 
contributed to the success of this initiative, and to the companies that 
support our VaccinAction project: GSK, Johnson & Johnson, MSD, Pfizer, 
Sanofi. 
 
Our communication campaign on adult vaccination, which will be 
available in multiple languages, will soon launch on Twitter and Facebook. 
Additionally, our next training session is scheduled for November, 
coinciding with the "World Antimicrobial Awareness Week." It will focus 
on the correlations between vaccination policies and the fight against 
antimicrobial resistance. As always, we will ensure timely updates. 
 
I'd like to draw your attention to an upcoming event that you won't want 
to miss: 
 
As a member of the Steering Group on Influenza Vaccination, we are glad 
to invite you to join the EU Flu Day 2023. The event will take place on the 
11 October at the European Parliament and web-streamed between 
16:30 and 18:00 CEST. For the occasion, the Steering Group will present a 
set of actionable Policy Recommendations, outlining how European and 
national policymakers can empower healthcare professionals for 
everyone’s protection. More details in our website.  
 

https://www.vaccineseurope.eu/partnerships/steering-group-on-influenza-vaccination


Last but not least, we are also glad to inform you that is started our 
European tour titled “Civil Society promoting vaccination across the life-
course” with the first initiative planned on 26 of September in Spain 
followed by initiatives in France (27) and in Italy (25 October). As usual, 
more details in our website.  
 
That's all for today. Thank you once again for joining us, and have a great 
evening! 

 


